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Friday 23 June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
Coffee Morning – Salix Homes and Governors 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I would like to invite you to a coffee morning in school on Friday 30 June at 8.45am. We will be 
providing free coffee, tea and biscuits. This is a great opportunity to meet other parents. 
 
In addition, there will also be an opportunity for you to speak to some of our school governors; 
our Family Liason Officer - Miss Coffey; our mental health counsellor - Miss Stansfield-Boys; or 
myself informally.  
 
The following representatives from Salix Homes will be attending for you to talk to about any 
housing issues: 

 a community engagement officer 

 a rent officer  

 an estate and tenancy management officer. 
 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Friday. 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs Doyle 
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